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Congratulations Ms. Fillion/Welcome Ms. Leakey 
 

March 8, 2022 
 
Dear parents/guardians, 
 
Julie Fillion, a long-time Educational Assistant at St. Patrick, is retiring on Friday, 
March 11th.  Ms. Fillion has served our students and families at St. Pats for many 
years and has impacted students in a meaningful way.  We will certainly miss seeing 
Ms. Fillion each day and will miss her knowledge of the school and the community.  
We wish her all the best as she begins the next chapter of her life.   
 
We welcome Ms. Jessica Leakey to St. Pats!  Ms. Leakey will be taking over for Ms. 
Fillion as our new EA.   
 
Congratulations to Ms. Fillion on a well-deserved retirement and welcome to Ms. 
Leakey! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Mr. Minutillo    Mr. Wells 
Principal    Vice-principal 
 
  
 
 


